Water Repair/Outage Notification for Rutledge Avenue
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01-06-2021

Town of Beaufort Public Utilities will need to shut off water in the area of Rutledge Avenue on
Thursday, Jan. 7, 2021 in order to make repairs to a water leak. The work will begin at
approximately 8 a.m. and is expected to take 2-3 hours to complete. Residences in the
immediate area impacted received a door hanger notifying them of the disruption to service on
Jan. 6, 2021. We thank everyone for their patience as our crews work to make the necessary
repairs.


https://www.beaufortnc.org/community/page/water-repairoutage-notification-rutledge-avenue

